
IMPORTANT!!! 
Per the State of New Jersey - All students 

59 months and younger must receive a flu 

vaccine by December 31st!  There is no 

grace period!  Once your child receives the 

vaccine, please bring in record of proof 

from your doctor that your child received 

the vaccine.  If your child does not 

receive the vaccine by December 31st, 

they may not attend school until they 

do.  This means they will not be able to 

come back to school on January 3rd  

without proof of receiving the shot.  If you 

have any questions or concerns please see 

Mrs. Gail.   

Thank you!! 


